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1 March 2001 

 

 

 

Clicky Hip Support Group 

C/- Heather Chin 

5A Kapil Grove 

Khandallah 

Wellington 

 

 

Miriam Rutherford 

Safe T Sleep  

C/- Counter #52 

NZPO Takanini 

Auckland 

 

 

Dear Miriam 

 

I am the group co-ordinator for the Wellington region Clicky Hip Support 

Group.  This voluntary and non-profit group was started in 1995 to provide 

support and special equipment for families with a child who is undergoing hip 

treatment.   Whilst undergoing treatment, the child is in traction in hospital for 

up to one month.  During this time, the child must remain immobilised flat on 

his back.  We have found that the only safe and effective method of keeping 

a once active child in this position is to use a Safe T Sleep Sleepwrap.  

 

As the Support group is a voluntarily run community group, we are seeking 

your generosity in donating two Safe T Sleeps to the group or selling them to 

us at the lowest possible price.  

 

I can be contacted at the above address or telephone 04 479 3388.  I look 

forward to hearing from you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Heather Chin 

Group Co-ordinator 
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Clicky Hip Support Group 

C/- Heather Chin 

5A Kapil Grove 

Khandallah 

WELLINGTON 

 

 

 

Miriam Rutherford 

Safe T Sleep (N.Z.) Ltd 

PO Box 135 

Takanini 

AUCKLAND 

 

 

Dear Miriam 

 

 

I refer to my letter dated 1 March and your prompt reply. 

 

We have received the two Safe T Sleeps you have so generously donated to our support 

group. We really appreciate your generosity and can assure you that the items will be a great 

assistance to any parents who have to immobilise a child flat on his back for traction. 

 

I can still remember using the Safe T Sleeps when our daughter Kathryn was in traction for a 

month in May 1995. Without this fabulous invention, we would never have lasted the 

distance!! Imagine keeping a once active (from 6 months old) child immobilised at 16 months 

of age. 

 

Once again, many thanks. We have recommended your products to all our friends. In fact, we 

used the Safe T Sleep more than our portacot in our travels. So portable and took so little 

packing room. We wish your company all the best. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Heather Chin 

Group Co-ordinator  


